
Can you help find the lost
panda? #bringbackpanda

Can you help find the lost panda?

Davina Verling and her family are on holiday from the New
Forest. They passed through Edinburgh last week when her young
son Rupert lost his beloved toy. In fact it was Davina’s own
when she was young, so this is a much-loved and much-missed
member of the family.  Have you seen him?

If  you  have  seen  panda  then  please  email  us
editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk

Davina explained to us what happened : “We lost panda last
Thursday 3 August 2017 at around 11:45 between the Premier
Inn on Princes Street through Princes St Gardens to the NCP
car park on Castle Terrace.

“We drove for 6 hours round trip back to Edinburgh to find
him with no luck.

“We are visiting from the New Forest on holiday you see.

“Panda was mine as a child and my son Rupert sleeps with him
every night. We are desperate to find him.”
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